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Dates for your 
Diary 

 
The Acorns’ P.E. 
The Acorns class will be 
having tennis lessons next 
half-term with Skipton Tennis 
Centre. This will be each 
Wednesday afternoon for 
both the preschoolers and 
reception children.  
Preschool children just need 
some pumps or trainers in 
school.  
Reception children should 
bring a P.E. kits to school to 
change; their ability to 
change is part of EYFS 
curriculum framework.  
 
The Seedlings and The 
Saplings P.E. 
These two classes will be 
having P.E. together on a 
Thursday afternoon with 
Kanga Sports.  
Children are to come to 
school in their P.E. kits 
 
The Oaks P.E. 
The Oaks class will be 
having P.E. every 
Wednesday afternoon. 
Children are to come to 
school in their P.E. kits.  
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Headteacher's Message 
The children seem to have settled back into school and over the last two weeks we have ensured 

that additional restrictions were in place, to ensure that any confirmed case, following the half-term, 
would have as little impact as possible.  

Thank you to all parents and children for continuing to follow the rules to keep our school and 
community safe. These times are not easy but the enthusiasm and the joy of the children being in 

school is keeping us all going. Thank you :)  

The Seedlings 
What another busy week in The 

Seedlings class.  
The children are working so hard 
and I have been leaving school 

each day feeling very proud of what 
they are achieving in their learning.  
A highlight was definitely when we 

had a visit from a 13th century 
queen looking for staff to work in 

her castle. The children were 
delighted that they were all 

successful in their interviews!  

The Saplings 
We have had a wonderful week in Saplings 

Class this week. The children have produced 
some beautiful poems using fronted 

adverbials, ready to be displayed outside our 
classroom.  

They also totally loved their science lesson 
with Mrs Whitaker on Monday, where the 
children were learning all about circuits.   

The Oaks 
This week, the children have completed their informal, 

slam poems based on the question: What do you wanna 
to be? The children worked really hard and we definitely 

have some poets in our mist. Using the learning from 
earlier in the week, the children then used the poems as 

a stimulus for writing a more formal stanza of a poem 
based around Remembrance Day: Maybe they wanted 
to be… Where the children considered the sacrifice of 
the soldiers and what their aspirations in life may have 

been.  
In Mathematics, we have been completing some 
problem solving and investigations around prime 

numbers, factors and multiples.  

The Acorns 
This week in the Acorns Class we have been looking at prepositional language in 

our story ‘Bears in the Night’ and will be creating our own story maps based on the 
story.  

As part of our light and dark topic the children have been learning about Nocturnal 
animals and created some wonderful bats for the Gruffalo Cave reading area. We 
have been finding different ways to transport water in our outdoor area, alongside 

some super letter writing to ‘the fairies’.   


